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Memo
To: Membership		 
From: Ringette Saskatchewan, Executive Director  		 
Date: May 19th, 2021		
RE: Children’s Ringette Town Hall Invite  
Ringette Saskatchewan along with our Associations has launched our Children’s Ringette Program in the 2020-21 season. The adaptations to the program saw the creation of FUNdamentals 1 and FUNdamentals 2 with next season leading to the creation of FUNdamentals 3. 
The Children’s Ringette program is an initiative to provide age and stage appropriate physical activity experiences for young ringette players. It is characterized by smaller spaced games, smaller “right sized nets” focused on fun and play while grouping children together based on their individual skill and readiness rather than age. 
To assist our Associations as they navigate through this change Ringette Saskatchewan is hosting a Children's Ringette Town Hall on Tuesday, June 15th at 6:00pm for parents, guardians, Board members, and coaches. The purpose of this Town Hall is to learn more about Children's Ringette and engage with Ringette Canada regarding this change. 

Kelsey McIntosh (Ringette Canada Technical Director) and Erin Van Gulik (Ringette Canada Sport Development Coordinator) will be presenting on why our sport has implemented Children's Ringette and the benefits we will see with this change. 
Please use this form to register for the Town Hall prior to June 10th  ChildrenRingetteTownHallRegistration.
Sincerely,
Ruchelle Himmelspeck, Executive Director
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